Dr. Shaneeta Johnson Joins ACS Board of Governors Group,
SAGES Committees

Dr. Shaneeta Johnson was recently accepted as the Young Fellows Association Liaison to the
American College of Surgeons Board of Governors Chapter International Workgroup.

Dr. Johnson has also been appointed to the Society of American Gastrointestinal and
Endoscopic Surgeons (SAGES) Bariatric and Metabolic Committee and the SAGES We R SAGES
Diversity Committee.
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